From: Shirley Fricke [mailto:shirleyf@capair.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2008 4:36 PM
To: UTC DL Annual Reports
Cc: johnf@capair.com
Subject: Annual Report

To:  WUTC - Transportation

      Regarding the 2007 Annual Report due date

 From:  Shirley Fricke,

           Exec. V.P.

           Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc.

          Dba Capital Aeroporter

I am communicating with the WUTC relative to the inability to submit our 2007 Annual Report on requested date of May 1, 2008.

Due to the fact that I just had surgery and the report is not completed.

The regulatory fees due by May 1 for the mileage report will be submitted timely.

Please respond to this email by April 29,, 2008.

If you need something from my Dr. indicating the verification of the surgery, I can do that.

